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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/02/2023  08:24:562022/2299/P COMMNT Elaine Leake The playground improvement is needed but loss of parking is unnecessary. I have never known an RTC occur 

in this quiet area. Blocking off Redhill Street was not needed and neither is this. It will create more air and 

noise pollution as people who have paid for parking search for spaces.

26/02/2023  08:24:592022/2299/P COMMNT Elaine Leake The playground improvement is needed but loss of parking is unnecessary. I have never known an RTC occur 

in this quiet area. Blocking off Redhill Street was not needed and neither is this. It will create more air and 

noise pollution as people who have paid for parking search for spaces.

Page 1 of 25


